

ROBERT M. DYE.

Vice President,

Employee Investor Relations

Phone: 414 224 2725

Fax: 414 224 2469

1 minl rdsc@js.com

November 16, 2004

Mr. Geoff Davidian 4101 N. Prospect Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Geoff:

I have your e-mail proposing participation in the "Media and Democracy Forum" on November 29 by Marty Kaiser or Paul Kritzer.

I have been in touch with both of them, and neither will be available to participate.

Our company does not feel a need to be represented at the forum.

Sincerely

Robert M. Dye